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March 20, 2021 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Board of Directors of the Antelope Valley Conservancy would like to express their 
unanimous support for the Tire Abatement Program proposed by the High Desert Keepers. 
We fully agree with the High Desert Keepers that the discarded and illegally-dumped tires 
constitute an eyesore and a stress to the fragile and unique desert environment.  

Over the past 15 years the Antelope Valley Conservancy has organized and coordinated 
cleanups of Antelope Valley desert areas, including California State Parks and Los Angeles 
County Sanctuaries. Without exception, discarded tires have featured among the illegally-
dumped waste. A formal and incentivized disposal process that allows Antelope Valley 
residents to legally dispose of used tires in a way that reduces detrimental impact on the 
environment is, in our opinion, long overdue.   

 We strongly believe that the proposed Tire Abatement Program, with its aims to remove 
existing tire waste and to facilitate the future reduction of these environmental hazards, 
can therefore only have a positive impact on the quality of life for the human residents, as 
well as the flora and fauna of the Antelope Valley. We sincerely hope that the High Desert 
Keepers are afforded the highest levels of support for their worthy endeavor.  

 
By Resolution of the 
Board of Directors 

ANTELOPE VALLEY CONSERVANCY 
 
 
 

Attested By Christina Andrews 
Corporate Secretary 


